
From: David Gowers  
Sent: 29 March 2022 12:01 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/1258/T 
 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Part of the application form for this application is wrong. 

Where it states if the tree in question is under a Tree Protection Order (TPO); it 
states no. This tree is under a TPO and the application form should be 
completed correctly. 

Kind regards  

David Gowers  

  

 


